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Amerigroup Washington, Inc. selected by the Washington 
State Health Care Authority to provide integrated managed 

care (IMC) and behavioral health expertise to members 
 
Amerigroup Washington, Inc. was selected by the Washington State Health Care Authority to 
provide integrated managed care (IMC) and behavioral health expertise to Medicaid members 
residing in Salish, Great Rivers and Thurston-Mason regions. Salish, Great Rivers and  
Thurston-Mason regions will go live on January  1, 2020, with IMC.  
 
Once this implementation is complete, Amerigroup will be a statewide IMC managed care 
organization. This will allow Amerigroup to coordinate IMC services as well as provide 
specialized value-added benefits to our members. We look forward to continuing to partner 
with community providers and stakeholders to ensure the transition to IMC goes smoothly and 
members do not experience gaps in care. For more information about services offered by 
Amerigroup, please visit https://providers.amerigroup.com/WA. 
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